Important Events

Wednesday 12th June – Chestnut Kayaking Session 2

Wednesday 19th June – Maple Kayaking Session 2

Thursday 20th June – Trip to City Centre for Maple (9am to 2.30pm)

Monday 24th June - Keeping Healthy Week

Wednesday 26th June - Chestnut Kayaking Session 3

Friday 28th June – Sports Day (1.45pm)

Thursday 4th July – Parents Evening (School finishes at 1.45pm)

Friday 5th July – Year 6 DT days, parents welcome from 1.45pm

Monday 8th July – Trip to Hampstead Heath, Orienteering:

Chestnut 9am to 12pm, Maple 1pm-3pm

Wednesday 10th July - Maple Kayaking Session 3

Wednesday 10th July - Hispanic Day

Friday 12th July – Summer Fayre (3.45-5.30pm)

Monday 15th July – Federation Music Festival at Round Chapel

Thursday 11th July – Trip to Adventure Island (8am-4pm)

Thursday 18th July – Oliver Twist Performance (2.25pm)

Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Disco (4.30pm)

Friday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9.25am)

Friday 19th July – End of School Year (School finishes at 2pm)

Homework

Literacy and Mathematics homework will be sent out **every Thursday**. The class teacher will collect homework from the children on **Monday mornings**.

Spellings will be sent out every Thursday and tested every Monday.

Home readers need to be completed daily and signed weekly by a Parent/Carer.

<u>PE</u>

This term the children will be exploring a range of skills around athletics. Children must bring their **complete PE kit every Thursday.**

(White polo-shirt, Green shorts or black tracksuit bottoms and appropriate footwear.)

Year 6 Curriculum Newsletter Summer 2



Dear Parents and Carers,

Your children are now in their final half term at Orchard Primary School and we are doing all we can to prepare them for their transition to secondary school in September.

In order for the end of term to go smoothly, we ask for your continued support in reminding the children of the expectations we have of them, both in their learning and their behaviours.

To celebrate their completion of primary education, we have arranged a variety of exciting opportunities and trips for them. However, learning across the curriculum will continue right up until the end of term.

Kind Regards,

Ms Hussain, Mrs Grover and Mr Siddique

